Sizewell C Stage 2 Public Consultation – Parish Council Questionnaire
Transport: Road Improvements - A12
Sizewell C construction traffic may result in the need to provide changes at Farnham to improve traffic flow and safety through the narrow bend.
EDF Energy is considering four main options – option 3 has two versions (A and B) relating to where the bypass connects to the A12.
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Option 1: No change
The potential use of minor changes for nearby properties only. The relatively limited increase in traffic along the A12 due to Sizewell C may not justify significant changes at Farnham.
Do you agree with this option:		YES	󠄍	NO	󠄳

Option 2: Farnham bend road widening
Widening of the road at Farnham bend, including the demolition of the Grade II listed Post Office Stores building that is sited on the bend.
Do you agree with this option:		YES	󠄍	NO	󠄳

Option 3A: Farnham bypass (a one village bypass) – Sweffling Road junction
A single village bypass around Farnham, joining the A12 at Sweffling Road at a signalised junction.
Do you agree with this option:		YES	󠄍	NO	󠄳

Option 3B: Farnham bypass (a one village bypass) – south west T-junction
A single village bypass around Farnham, joining the A12 at the south-western end at a T-junction.
Do you agree with this option:		YES	󠄍	NO	󠄳

Option 4: Farnham and Stratford St Andrew bypass (a two village bypass)
Suffolk County Council’s proposal for a bypass around the villages of Farnham and Stratford St Andrew.
Do you agree with this option:		YES	󠄍	NO	󠄳
Any other comments/views:
